
 



 



 



 



 

      Hola,  
My name is Mrs. Hotaling and I am St. Ambrose’s Spanish teacher for PreK 3 to 6th grade. 

Our students have been busy reviewing, learning new words, new expressions, and new songs. All classes 
continue to review basic numbers, colors, classroom objects, and greetings from previous lessons. 

Pre-kindergartners continue to practice greeting, numbers, and colors with fun songs. They have 
also learned some new words about family members ,4 basic shapes, some house pets, farm animals, 
some body parts, and some sea creatures. They sure love to sing and dance to some movement songs. 

Kindergarten is working on some pets and body parts. They have been coloring, cutting, pasting, 
and drawing to create an animal with missing body parts. They also sing and watch some fun songs to 
practice vocabulary words. 
 1st graders are learning some body parts and clothing. They are also coloring and pasting, and 
we play memory games with and without writing.  
 2nd graders are learning about some basic food, and they enjoy  watching  some videos about 
food. We also play different memory games with writing and guessing the word. 

3rd graders are focused on some fruits and vegetables. They sure enjoyed greeting a person 
using only fruits and vegetables 

 4th graders are working on community, people, and places.  
5th grade class is learning about adjectives, rules, and opposite words. 
6th grade is learning about places for leisure times in the community, along with the conjugation of 

the verb “to go”. 
 

Have a blessed summer! 
God Bless, 
Señora Hotaling 
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